
Membership / Registration / Subs 

Message from Committee 

You will be aware by now that a full review of the membership lists etc has been underway over the 

past months. We have attempted to contact as many people as possible to ensure that our adult 

membership lists are fully up to date. However as in all such cases there will be changes of address 

and some mistakes and we may have missed you. If you have not received a letter / email and are 

not currently on our membership lists but wish to continue membership please contact us.  

A number of you have already done so to rectify some inaccuracies and we are grateful for the 

opportunity to alter the records accordingly. However many of you have not yet responded and at 

this late stage we do not wish to offend anyone who may have received inaccurate notification or 

none. 

As a result we encourage you to contact any of the people below before registration day (21st 

February) to ensure that the information about you on the data base is accurate. 

Following the registration process all records will be finally brought up to date to include only paid 

up members. 

It is our intention to also review youth and juvenile membership in the near future and your co-

operation will be greatly appreciated. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through this process. 

Martin Crummey 07725984028  mcrummey@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Andy Mc Callin  07710571545  andrew.mccallin@aol.co.uk 

 

Una Simpson  07468614882  una.simpson@hotmail.com 

 

Conall Morgan  07715267117  cmorgan38@qub.ac.uk 

 

Committee Feb 16th 2015 
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